
 

 

Vaughn Public Library Board of Trustees meeting on January 8,2025 
 
Board members present: Sarah Jackson, Mary Asbach, Jim Crandall, Clarence 
Campbell; Sarah Adams, Director - in the room; Michelle Jardine, Megan Robertson  
Mel Harvey attended remotely. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:34 p.m. by President Michelle. 
 
Motion/second by Sarah H./Clarence to approve the agenda. CARRIED. 
 
Motion/second by Jim/Mary to approve the minutes from the December 11, 2024 
meeting. CARRIED.  
 
Renovation and relocation update:  Sarah A. said that the bid opening has been 
pushed to January 16th due to grant requirements.  She also said that she has been 
preparing plans for moving into the former Beaser School.  The movers will arrive by 
midday on Monday, the 13th at which time the move will begin. They estimate it will 
take a little longer than one week. There will be a need for volunteers to assist. 
 
Sara A. reviewed the statistics with the board. They discussed how there has been a 
general increase in attendance at library programs over the past several years.  It is 
anticipated that the renovation will bring additional people to programs in the future. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:58 p.m. 
 


